
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

28th November 2014 

Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 2nd December  Class 1 Trip to Hardwick Park. 

Wednesday 3rd December  Play Practice at Cornerstone.  

Thursday 4th December  Play Practice at Cornerstone. 

Wednesday 10th December  Performance Dress Rehearsal - Cornerstone. 

Thursday 11th December  School Performances - Cornerstone 2pm & 6pm. 

Friday 12th December   Class 3 to Luncheon Club. 

Friday 12th December   Christmas Jumper Day  (Save the Children). Miss Morris has a  

      size7-8 years  Christmas Jumper if anyone would like it.  

Monday 15th December  Christmas Parties. 

Wednesday 17th December  Christmas Lunch. 

Thursday 18th December  Christmas Coffee Morning Details to follow. 

Friday 19th December   Break up for Christmas Holidays - Toy Day. 

Friday Dinners 

We would like to offer pupils who have a 

packed lunch the opportunity to have a hot 

school lunch on Friday dinner times. This will be 

free to Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 as well as 

those who are eligible for Free School Meals. 

Those who are in KS2 will pay £1.95 (on a Mon-

day morning please)  for their meal. If your child 

would like to take part please get in touch.  

Class 1 Trip 

Class 1 will be visiting Hardwick Park on Tuesday 2nd Decem-

ber to learn about the book “The Night Before Christmas”. 

They will need to wear their school uniform, a warm, water-

proof coat, gloves, hat, scarf and wellingtons for the trip.  

They will be back at school in time to have their lunch. 

Play Costumes 

Could we please have all costumes for 

The Magical Christmas Jigsaw in to 

school by Monday 8th December. If 

you have any problems with costumes 

please talk to your child’s class teach-

er . 



Pupil of the Week 

Class 1 Ben Burnham 

Class 2 Paige Geddes 

Class 3 Adam Martin 

Well done to you all! 

Christmas Baubles 

We are asking again this year that our  pu-

pils do not send each other Christmas cards 

as this fits in with our eco-school status. In-

stead we would like to ask children to buy a 

bauble made of card from school for £1, 

take it home to decorate and put on their 

Christmas message then bring it back to 

school where we will hang them on our 

special tree. All money raised will be donat-

ed to a local charity, we will let you know 

which one when we have decided. They will 

go on sale next week. Thank you. 

Cold Weather 

We do like our pupils to go outside 

for some fresh air whenever possible 

during break and lunch times. As the 

weather is getting colder it would be 

great if children could bring a hat, 

gloves and scarf to 

school as well as a 

winter coat to keep 

them warm while 

they are out.  

Play Practices 

We will be going to the Cornerstone Christian Centre again next week, on Wednesday 

3rd and Thursday 4th December. Please arrange for your children to be collected 

there at 3.15 p.m. Those who do Tag Rugby and Football will come back to school on 

these afternoons for clubs and should be picked up from school as usual at 4.20 p.m. 

After School Clubs 

There will be no more  Film Club this term as we have play practices and dress re-

hearsal coming up. Monday 8th December will be the last Dance Club as we have 

Christmas parties on the 15th. Football and Tag Rugby Clubs are cancelled on  10th 

and 11th December due to school play and dress rehearsal, they are also cancelled on 

17th and 18th December. We will inform you of the clubs for next term after Christ-

mas. 


